
September 28, 2021

Snow Horse Stampede

1095 SMITH LN. KAYSVILLE, UT  801-402-7350  HTTP://WWW.DAVIS.K12.UT.US/162


Dear Snow Horse Families,




Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. said, "Intelligence plus character- that is the goal of education."  It is that time of year! The

Educational Equity Department- Speech Contest is now open. Please encourage your students to participate. 1st

place awards are $100, 2nd place awards are $75, with 3rd place at $50.  Contact your child's teacher for more

information. 

Snow Horse Colts are going to change the world! Students, please show us how you are going to change the world

through dance, short film, a poem or story, an original song, photograph, drawing or painting. We want to see your

creativity! Entries during the  annual PTA Reflections Contest are due October 22nd. All participants will be invited to a

participation social with ice cream too! We are also looking for volunteer judges. Please contact Mrs. Lori Ann Berg if you

or someone you know would be interested. 

This Friday, Oct. 1st will be the Walk or Wheel to School event as part of our Safety week. We will be encouraging our

students to use the safe routes and follow our school safety rules. Watch for PTA members before and after school along

your route for a little safety treat. 

Check out our Infini-D lab photos! This week our sixth grade students helped launch the very first test mission. This

transformational experience was funded in part by the community's generosity during our annual Technology

Fundraiser. Each Friday, students will have the opportunity to refine their problem solving skills while working together

collaboratively. Needless to say... the mission was a success. Thank you for your continued support. Go Colts! 

Sincerely, 

Principal J. Slater, M.ED

 



S E P T E M B E R  2 8 ,  2 0 2 1

SPOT YOUR 
STUDENT

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S

 OFFICE HOURS
MONDAY - FRIDAY
8:00AM TO 4:00PM

Have you Giggled
Today? 




YOU  LOOK  YOUR  JOB . . .  I  MEAN  YOU  LOOK  YOUR

AGE .  YOU  KNOW ,  TEACHERS  AND  SUCH .  




GRADE  04




Snow Horse Elementary School

1095 Smith Ln. Kaysville, UT  801-402-7350  http://www.davis.k12.ut.us/162


Email Mrs. Slater
jslater@dsdmail.net

JOIN SNOW HORSEJOIN SNOW HORSE
ELEMENTARYELEMENTARY








PTAPTA

COVID-19 UPDATE



TO HELP US AS A SCHOOL MITIGATE THE SPREAD
THROUGH PROPER CONTACT TRACING, IF YOUR
CHILD HAS SYMPTOMS, PLEASE TAKE THEM TO ONE
OF THE FREE TESTING SITES. AT-HOME TESTS MUST
BE VERIFIED AND RECORDED THROUGH THE
HEALTH DEPARTMENT. THANK YOU!  

CLICK THE LINK FOR LOCATIONS: 
HTTPS://CORONAVIRUS.UTAH.GOV/UTAH-COVID-19-
TESTING-LOCATIONS/

PLEASE KEEP SYMPTOMATIC STUDENTS @ HOME.
SYMPTOMS INCLUDE HEADACHE, SORE THROAT,
COUGH, CONGESTION, STOMACH ISSUES, FEVER. 

THE DAVIS SCHOOL DISTRICT'S DASHBOARD WITH
CURRENT CASE COUNTS CAN BE FOUND ON THE
DISTRICT'S MAIN WEBPAGE.

HTTPS://WWW.DAVIS.K12.UT.US/DEPARTMENTS/RIS
K-MANAGEMENT/COVID19/DASHBOARD




Oct. 1st... Walk or Wheel to School Day 
Oct. 4-8th... PTA White Ribbon Week- "Rise Up!" 
Oct. 14th- 15th... Fall Break- No School
October 20... School Photos
October 22...Vision Screening
October 29...Professional Day (No School)
Oct. 28th... End of 1st Term

PTA REFLECTIONS
I CAN CHANGE THE WORLD

Entries due:  
 Oct. 22nd 



We are looking for judges... if you or

someone you know would be interested
please contact 
Lori Ann Berg 

 bergfamily1999@gmail.com
Hand Sanitation stations with frequent
hand-washing
Sanitizing classrooms, restrooms,
playgrounds and high-touch point areas
multiple times throughout the day.
Maintaining distance and keeping students
in cohorts
Assigned seating to reduce the spread and
allow for more efficient contact tracing. 
Parent communication and updates as
timely as possible. 
Masks are recommended

DOING OUR BEST TO STAY HEALTHY
Here's What We Are Doing

https://coronavirus.utah.gov/utah-covid-19-testing-locations/
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/risk-management/covid19/dashboard

